
SPRING BREAK EMPLOYEE FEEDBACK

Responses from Staff in the Schools:
All school administrators indicated that there are employees in their building who want to 
keep Spring Break the week in March when it has traditionally been held, and employees in 
their building who would like to see it held a week later going into April.

To glean more insight, a survey was sent out to district employees on April 7, 2025.

Survey Results:
110 of the 308 employees responded with a preference

25 people (22.7% of respondents) indicated keep it on the last of March [3/23-3/26]
66 people (60.0% of respondents) want it changed to the first of April [3/30-4/2]
19 people (17.3% of respondents) stated they have no preference

Some employees chose to leave comments to provide an understanding or rationale of 
choice.

Survey Comments:
(Number and Reason)

Keep it end of March… 
  6 – Staggered with Utah Spring Break so not compete with travel destinations
  3 – CTE Programs and Conferences / FFA Convention is first week in April
  2 – Want more time after Spring Break to prepare students for state tests
  1 – Mental Health break needed in March
  1 – Go work in Utah if you want a Utah spring break

Move it to first of April…
16 – Align with Cache Spring Break so can be with families.
  5 – Hoping for warmer weather
  4 – Align with West Side
  3 – Like it to overlap with Easter weekend next year
  1 – More learning time before the break cause students check out after

Admin Sought Additional Staff Feedback on the Calendar….
No further suggestions were received regarding Spring Break, but over a dozen comments 
regarding the dislike for half day Friday Professional Development were shared.

                                                                         
                                                                                                     


